
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 July  2015 
            
Newsletter No 39 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

‘Whatever your hands find to do, do it with all your might’ 
Ecclesiastes 9:10 

 
Smiley/Star Chart Winners 
The following children have had the most smiley faces/stars for good work or behaviour over the last term. Each child 
received a gift voucher and certificate. 

RW     Latavia RM    Saiya Year 1    Angelina 

1/2C     Maisha 2L    Ali 3J    Las 

3/4S    Jia 4B    Syed 5B   Jasleen 

5/6SS   Taujnay 6W    Raphiela  

 
Chess Tournament 
Congratulations to Ajeet Dhaliwal in 6W for winning this year’s chess tournament. He beat Vishal Kalyana in 5/6SS to 
regain the title of ’Chess Champion’. Well done to all the children who took part.  
 
Start Dates for September 2015 
The children return to school on Monday 7 September 2015. New Reception children start on Wednesday 9 
September 2015 and new Nursery children will start on Monday 14 September 2015. 
 

Message from Parents Association 
 
Summer Art Competition 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the summer art competition and produced such beautiful work. 
Congratulations to our winners whose art is now displayed in Handsworth Library and many thanks to our judges: 
Father Bob (Rector of Handsworth), Mrs Susan Doggett (retired teacher from Burbage), Mr Gilroy Brown (art teacher 
and parent of a former St Mary's pupil), and Mr Vinodh Mehay (graphic designer). 
 
St Mary's Summer Fete 
We thank God for a fantastic summer fete that was of great benefit to the church and school parents association. 
Massive well done and thanks to all who took part, helped; and friends and family who supported the event. Thank you 
to all who made the day possible and such a success! 
 
I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
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